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Dear Class 2 and Class 2 Parents, 

What a pleasure it has been to be in Otterham for the first few days of term. Class 2 are a delight to teach, 

and I look forward to getting to know them better. The school has such a positive, warm feel and I am 

honoured to be a part of the community. 

For anyone I have not yet managed to meet, I am Miss Diffey. I moved to back to Bude in December with 

my partner and 10-month-old daughter. I have been teaching for 5 years now and have a degree in Drama. 

I love to be creative in class and share stories in a way that excites and inspires. I would like to stress that if 

there is ever a concern or query, my door is always open. Feel free to catch me at the end of the day or 

arrange a meeting.  

I will be teaching Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. On Wednesday, the class will be taught by Ms. 

Sharp and Miss. Kent.  As a result, our timetable has changed slightly. We will now have PE on a Monday 

and Wednesday. Homework will now be collected in, and spelling tests done, on Wednesday. So that I can 

see homework, the new week’s work will go home on Thursday.  

Mrs. Ward would like to remind children and parents of the expectations when it comes to uniform. Please 

be mindful that the correct uniform is worn on non-PE days. If you have any questions or concerns about 

uniform, please speak to Mrs. Piper in office.  

Kindest regards,  

Miss Diffey 

Class 2 teacher 

 

 

 

 

PE Days are now: 

Monday and 

Wednesday  

Homework and spellings: 

Collected in on 

Wednesday 

New homework and 

spellings on Thursday 
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